
FOOTBALL CLUB – SUMMER TERM 2022 
 

Dear Parents of Year 1 & 2 children 
 

 
Our popular after school football club will start back on 9th May 

2022 and will be restricted to a maximum of 12 children on a first 
come, first served basis.  

 
If you would like your child to participate, please could you 

fill out the slip below and return in a named envelope, 
together with £56 - cheques payable to T Scott via the Office post 

box on the 5-bar gate by Friday 6th May. Please do not leave 
envelopes in bookbags.   

 

The dates for this term are as follows: 
9 May 

16 May 
23 May 

HALF-TERM 
13 June 

20 June 
27 June 

4 July 
11 July 

 
 

Children should bring a change of clothes (football kit) and football 
boots (mile a day trainer can be used but should be kept at school 

at the end of the session) into school each Monday to use at club.  
 
 
Mrs Fearon 
 
  .....................................................................................................................  
 
Name of Child  ..................................................................................................  
 
I enclose £56 Football Club (9 May – 11 July) 
 
Signed  ..............................................................................................................  


